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Olivia Dias

From: STOLLE Bob L <Bob.Stolle@odot.oregon.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 11:05 AM

To: Olivia Dias

Cc: PRICE Ruth E

Subject: RE: Request for Comments Response: 4396 Market St NE, Salem OR 97301

Attachments: FW: Notice of Filing / Request for Comments - Case No. ADJ-DAP22-07 for 4396 Market St NE

Sorry my original email was wrong so please see the response for the attached. 

 

Bob. 

 

From: STOLLE Bob L  

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 11:01 AM 

To: oglantz@cityofsalem.net 

Cc: PRICE Ruth E <Ruth.E.PRICE@odot.oregon.gov> 

Subject: Request for Comments Response: 4396 Market St NE, Salem OR 97301 

 

Zachery, 

We have no comments for the changes for the development as it is outside the safe stopping distance and would not 

require a crossing order for the changes described.  Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

 

Bob Stolle, PE, PMP 

Crossing Engineer 

Commerce and Compliance Division 

3930 Fairview Industrial Dr. SE| Salem , OR , 97302-1166 

C. 503-551-0618 |Bob.Stolle@odot.oregon.gov 

 


